Good day,

I have no issues with green bins but moving garbage to bi-weekly will cause major issues for people with pets (and young children). Cat litter is extremely heavy - as are diapers.

We have three children and I can tell you even with two composters in our yard, we easily make three canisters of garbage on a regular basis and our kids are out of diapers. And adding a little bit of meat waste to the green bins is not going to make any difference.

The plan you have is great for single people, couples, or those with maybe one kid but beyond that it's flawed.

As well, you'll now force residents to deal with more mice, racoons, ants and other animals - plus the smells. Yes, things other than green bin material can stink.

We already have a covered/sealed garbage shelter at the side.of.our house but it only holds two garbage bins. To buy another to now fit the green bin will cost at least \$500; are you going to cover that fee for me? No. Leaving them outside will only encourage the skunks and racoons...

Please rethink the biweekly garbage.

Marc Hulet